
CITY OF TORRINGTON 
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY 

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR SEWER CONSTRUCTION/EXTENSION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to C.G.S. §7-247a, the City of Torrington Water Pollution 

Control Authority will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Auditorium at Torrington City Hall, 140 Main Street, Torrington, Connecticut regarding a proposal to 

extend the City of Torrington’s Sanitary Sewer System and install sanitary sewers on Homestead Road 

and Kimball Lane.   

Interested persons are invited to attend and be heard.  A copy of the proposed plan is on file and 

available for review in the Engineering Department located in Torrington City Hall, Room 307. 

Dated at Torrington, CT this 19th day of October 2018. 

 

____________________ 
Carol L. Anderson, MMC 
City Clerk 
 


